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1
Overview

oneM2M would like to thank ITU-T SG13 for informing the latest work of Recommendation ITU-T Y.2076 “Semantics based requirements and framework of the Internet of Things”. 
We acknowledge that your work is related to the semantics features that are currently under development in oneM2M Release 2. Synergies can already be found in terms of functional requirements including but not limited to semantic annotation, semantic discovery. Therefore oneM2M would take your work into account when developing our future work on semantics. We also welcome contributions in this regard from oneM2M member companies who are also involved in ITU-T Y.2076 or have the knowledge of it. 

Therefore, oneM2M would appreciate any further updates regarding the progress of your work on the semantic aspects. 
For your information, oneM2M ongoing work items and drafts related to semantics are listed the following table:

	 Work Item #
	Work Item Name
	Latest Drafts

	WI-0005
	oneM2M Abstraction and Semantics Capability Enablement
	http://ftp.onem2m.org/Work%20Programme/WI-0005/

	WI-0025
	Generic Interworking
	http://ftp.onem2m.org/Work%20Programme/WI-0025/


3
Next Meeting Dates

· oneM2M TP#22: 14-18 March 2016, Sophia Antipolis, France
· oneM2M TP#23: 16-20 May 2016, South Korea

· oneM2M TP#24: 18-22 July 2016, USA
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